



BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

Department of Sociology and Anthropology

November 7, 1977

Dr. Phil Constans, Chairperson Faculty Senate 423a CEB Western Kentucky University Bowling Green, Kentucky 42101

Dear Chairperson Constans:

I have found that few of the faculty are aware of the development of the new investigative unit within the campus police. I should like to ask at the next senate meeting that we discuss the possibility of inviting someone from the administration to appear before the senate and describe the unit, its purpose, staffing, authority, activities, rationale for its creation, its cost, and its parallels on other campuses of the state system.

I feel this topic falls within the purview of the Senate because it represents diverting of funds from our instructional goals and because, in combination with our dormitory occupancy requirements, it may make it increasingly difficult for Western to attract students in the future. I feel we as faculty have an obligation to our students to be informed of developments which may adversely effect their welfare, morale, and civil rights.

Sincerely,

Craig H. )Taylor, Advisor

Departmental Undergraduate Program

CHT/ejm